
 

 

 
Day Month 2013 
 
Dear resident, 
 
TRAFFIC MITIGATION MEASURES – A904 MAIN STREET, NEWTON VILLAGE 
 

We refer to the above project and confirm that we have been awarded the contract by West 
Lothian Council, in conjunction with Transport Scotland, to carry out works to signalise the 
junction of Main Street / Duddingston Terrace and to construct a 3 space parking lay-by on the 
A904 Main Street.  It is intended that the works will commence on Monday 12 August 2013 for 
an estimated duration of 7 weeks. 
 
In addition to this letter, signage will be erected in advance of the works informing the public of 
the construction dates and relevant contact details for any enquiries relating to the works.  
 
For any emergencies or issues with site working practices, please contact Crummock 
(Scotland) on 01875 823333. For all other enquiries relating to the works please contact William 
Cunningham, West Lothian Council, on 01506 282331. Alternatively please contact Transport 
Scotland’s Forth Replacement Crossing 24hr helpline number on 0800 0786910.   
 
We shall endeavour to ensure these works are carried out with as little disruption to the 
residents of Newton as possible and would like to thank you in advance for your patience and 
co-operation during this period. 
 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 
 
Crummock (Scotland) Ltd 
 
 


